
   

                                   
                                       

     

                                         
              

 

  

 
  

  

        
             

               
           

             
               

                   

Mary Birch 

From: Sandy Kitchen <SKitchen@kingsville.ca> 
Sent: March 16, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Mary Birch
Subject: RE: Resolution regarding Regional approach to Food and Organics Waste Management Project 

Hello Mary: 

This is to advise that the Town of Kingsville’s Public Works and Environmental Services Manager presented a report 
to Council at its Regular Meeting held on Monday, March 14, 2022 in connection with this item. The following 
motion was passed: 

Moved By Councillor Laura Lucier 
Seconded By Councillor Kimberly DeYong 

1. That the Town of Kingsville will not participate in the short-term service contract
for the Regional Food and Organics Waste Management Program proposed by
Essex Windsor Solid Waste Authority; AND FURTHER THAT Council directs
Administration to develop local programs to help encourage and support
residents to decrease food waste at home.

I am in the process of finalizing the formal minutes for adoption by Kingsville Council on Monday, March 28. If you 
require further information, please let me know. 

Sandra Kitchen, Deputy Clerk-Council Services 
Legislative Services 
The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, Ontario  N9Y 2Y9 
Phone: (519) 733-2305 
Web: www.kingsville.ca 

This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may not be copied. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all co 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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